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2nd December 2024 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

Following the School Admissions Code 2021, the Governing Body of High Ercall Primary School is consulting on the 
admission arrangements for the school for 2026-7. Whilst there is NO proposal for change in Pupil Admissions 
Number or oversubscription criteria, the code sets out the statutory expectation that all admissions authorities must 
consult once every seven years. 

 

The attached document – High Ercall Primary School Proposed Admission Arrangements – details the proposals for 
admissions numbers and the over subscription criteria for 2026-27. 

 

The consultation period for our admissions arrangements will begin on Monday 2nd December, and run for 6 weeks, 
ending on Monday 13th January. During this period, any interested party with an objection about the proposed PAN 
number or oversubscription criteria, must make this in writing to Mrs Sarah Roberts, Headteacher. During this 
period, the proposed admission arrangements will be published on our website in the admissions section. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Meredith    Mrs S Roberts 

Chair of Governors  Headteacher 


